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UNITED ASSOCIATION OF JOURNEYMEN AND APPRENTICES 4335 SOUTHWEST 44th

OKLAHOMA CITY, OK 73119
OF THE PLUMBING AND PIPE FITTING INDUSTRY (405) 682-4571 FAX (405) 682-1327

October 2023

To All Members of Plumbers & Pipefitters Local 344

Dear Brothers and Sisters,
Member Deaths

Brother, John F. Jensen, Jr, Membership Number 1061589, died 9/15/2023. He was a
Retired Sprinkler Fitter Journeyman.

Our Temporary Location

Our temporary location is up and running. We are at 7530 NW 23 Street, Bethany, OK
73008. We will still be getting mail from the Union Hall, every day. If you need to come
to the new location, please call 405-682-4571 ext. 101 to be let in the door.




Blue Enrollment Form Information:

All 2024 blue enrollment forms must be received at the Benefit Office on or before December
15, 2023 to receive health insurance for you and/or your dependents. If the Blue form and
other documents are not received by December 15, 2023, the dependents will not be eligible
until the next open enrollment period which is in 2023.

Online enrollments are now available through the PP344 website at pp344.com in the benefits section.
Your sign in is: (unless you have changed your password in the past)

USERNAME: last 4 digits of SSN + 1% initial of first name + Full last name in ALL CAPS
PASSWORD: your BCBS ID # (no letters)

Members can fill out all the information including address changes, and update any other information
required on the “Blue Form” and can be submitted online. Once completed, you will receive a
confirmation number, please make note of that number.

You can always access our previous newsletters at pp344.com
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